
From: Margaret Richardson 
Sent 05 August 201311:21 
To: Planning 
Cc: gordon macqueen 
Subject: 33 Inverness Street NVV1 7HB , Application ref. 2013/3943/P 

Follow Up Rag: Follow uP 
Flag Status: Orange 

For the attention of Jenne Lithertand. 

Dear Jenne, 

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC - and Fm sorry this reply is late in getting to 
you. 

No 33 is an odd house, originally probably part of a terrace but now standing alone. It must date 
from the eady years of the 19th century but has been badly altered recently and before that. 
So as not to add to the many alterations so far, we object to the proposed roof terrace which will 
be seen from the side in Inverness Street and from all the buildings at the rear. The roof terrace 
would stand out in an inappropdate manner above the high cornice and destroy the lines of the 
existing roof. Also, internally, them will be loss of original roof joinery. 
We do not object to the proposed new window on the rear elevation although we do strongly 
object to the proposed canopy for the front door. This kind of canopy belongs to a building of the 
late 17th century ( for example, the houses in Great Ormond Street) and not to the houses in 
Inverness Street. 
Generally, there have been far too many alterations and additions to this house. 

Yours sincerely, 

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs the Camden Town CAAC 
31 Oval Road, 
London NW1 75A 


